
We would like to see that you make it home safely. If you do not have a designated driver, please allow us to call a ride for you.

RASPBERRY 
LEMONDROPTINI
Deep Eddy® Lemon Vodka, 
Chambord®  Raspberry 
Liqueur, frozen lemonada, 
lemon twist, sugar rim $8

THE ULTIMATE 
MARGARITA
PATRÓN Silver, Cointreau®,
Grand Marnier®, frozen
lemonada, splash of
orange juice $12

LOUIE’S OLD 
FASHIONED
Maker’s Mark® Kentucky 
Straight Bourbon, simple 
syrup, angostura bitters, 
orange twist, cherry $11

PERFECT 
MARGARITA
1800® Reposado, 
Cointreau®, Grand 
Marnier®, sweet & sour, 
splash of orange juice, 
served in a mixing tin 
accompanied by a salted 
martini glass, olives and a 
lime wedge $10

OCEAN BREEZE
Malibu® Coconut Rum, 
Malibu® Strawberry Rum, 
blue curacao, Sprite®, 
frozen lemonada $8

STRAWBERRY 
MOJITO
Malibu® Strawberry Rum, 
lime juice, mint syrup, 
fresh strawberries $8

OH SO CHERRY
Three Olives® Cherry 
Vodka, Sprite®, cherry 
juice, sweet & sour, fresh 
lime squeeze $8

TOP SHELF LONG 
ISLAND ICED TEA
Tito’s® Handmade Vodka, 
Tanqueray® Gin, BacardÍ® 
Superior Rum, Cointreau®, 
sweet & sour, splash of 
Coca-Cola® $10
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We would like to see that you make it home safely. If you do not have a designated driver, please allow us to call a ride for you.

SOCIAL HOUR

Try our

$5 Glasses of House Wine |  $3.50 Louie’s Lager        +  ALL  Signature Drinks  are 1/2 price!

louie’s LIGHT
LAGER draft

3pm-6pm Daily

1/2 Price Pizzas
During Social Hour


